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SYNOPSIS The Historic Hillcrest District of Downtown Little Rock is 
seeking Board approval to extend a Temporary 
Entertainment District to support outdoor dining areas not 
adjacent to the associated restaurant facility. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT None.   
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
  

BACKGROUND 
 

The City of Little Rock received an application for the 
Historic Hillcrest District on June 7, 2021. The boundaries 
of the Temporary Entertainment District start by North 
Monroe Street and goes east to Walnut Street.  It also 
includes Beechwood Street, between Kavanaugh Boulevard 
and Woodlawn Drive, and North Palm Street, between 
Beechwood Street and F Street.   
 
This application sets the time frame for the Temporary 
Entertainment District to start August 5, 2021, and end on 
October 7, 2021.   The dates and times are August 5, 2021, 
from 4:00 PM – 9:00 PM; September 2, 2021, from 4:00 PM 
– 9:00 PM; and October 7, 2021, from 4:00 PM – 9:00 PM.   
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